
Fun in the Son 
 

Our children’s summer Sunday School program 
needs volunteers. We are looking for group lead-
ers to accompany the children to the two differ-
ent stations and station leaders to coordinate a 
craft or game. Don’t worry, material will be pro-
vided. Grab the rest of your family, a few friends, 
or others from your Sunday School class and 
sign up to assist one week. For more information, 
contact Kimberly Wunderlich at kimber-
ly@nbstpaul.org. A link will be available soon. 

A busy summer ahead... 

 

Raising a Healthy Baby 
Wednesdays, June 2 & 9 

6:30-7:30 pm in Room 212 

Treasured VBS  
9:00 a.m. – Noon  

Monday, June 21 – Thursday, June 24  
 
Children, Pre-K 4 - recently completed 5th grade, won’t want to miss Treasured 
VBS. Each day children will learn how they are priceless to God through upbeat 
music, fun games, science gizmos, crafts and exciting Bible adventures. We have a 
great VBS Family Night planned for Thursday, June 24 from 5:30-7:00 p.m. It 
will include dinner and feature performances by the children, a fun skit and some 
of our exciting VBS activities. We hope your family will join us! Register at 
www.nbstpaul.org. 

 

                        VBS Volunteers 
 

Volunteers are key to the success of this huge children’s ministry and outreach event. We need people to serve as 
group leaders and assist with different zones, registration, decorations, and more. Whether you can help for the entire 
week, a few hours, or from the comfort of your home, we have a job for you. For more information, contact Kimberly 
Wunderlich at kimberly@nbstpaul.org. Register as a volunteer at www.nbstpaul.org. 

Support VBS and Mission New Braunfels by Feeding Kids 
 
We get the privilege of serving lots of people and sharing God’s love in our community this summer through VBS and 
Mission New Braunfels. Please consider supporting these ministries by providing snacks for VBS or meals for Mis-
sion New Braunfels. Contact Kimberly Wunderlich at kimberly@nbstpaul.org. A link will be available soon. 

 

July 12-16, 2021 
Youth 6th-12th Grade 

 
Mission New Braunfels 
is a week long service 
project right here in our 
community. Youth will 
spend the day at the 
worksite and night at 
church for Bible study 
and fun. To register or 
learn more go to 
www.nbstpaul.org. 

Community Bible Camp  
at Slumber Falls 

 
 
 
 
 
 

July 26-28 
9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

1st-5th grade 
$50 registration fee 

 
Register on the church app or at www.nbstpaul.org. 


